
Roivim CATHOLIC DIOCESE OF LANSING
Office of the Bishop
300 West Ottawa Street• Lansing, Michigaii 48933-1577

November 8, 2013

Dear Friends of St. Paul Street Evangelization,

It is always good to acclaim the zeal and energy and faith of those who wish to
proclaim the Gospel of Jesus Christ. We are all responsible for announcing that Gospel.
One group which is doing this work quite forthrightly in the world is the St. Paul Street
Evangelization.

Through their work women and men are encountering the truth and love of our
Lord. I encourage your prayerful support for these coworkers in the Vineyard of the
Lord, a vineyard which is the world.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Earl BoyeaMost Reverend
Bishop of Lansing


